
Future direction of the Allergies/Hypersensitivity and 
Intolerance CRG
Hi everyone

Happy New Year to you all.

We are very sorry that Bruce has stepped down from leading this group and is retiring - he has done a brilliant job over the years in keeping the topic 
moving and also supporting SNOMED in other endeavours. We will miss him.

So what next for this group?

There clearly needs to be new leadership and discussion about the direction of the CRG, particularly as the allergy implementation guide is 
progressing.

We would appreciate views of the group on direction and leadership, so be great to hear thoughts of members here for discussion. And we would 
propose a call at your regular time in February i.e. 18.30 UTC on 10 February

Look forward to hearing your thoughts and discussing on the 10th and your continued support.

Best wishes

Ian and Jane
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